Streethouse School Newsletter

24th March 2023



Weekly Message

After Easter we say goodbye to 2 of our support assistants: Mrs Eastwood and Miss Lindsay who have been great additions to the team. We thank them and wish them well in their new roles.

Next week we look forward to seeing you on Thursday afternoon for the Easter concert & craft. Please arrive at the school hall doors for entry. We will also draw the raffle – tickets are still on sale... we have some amazing prizes! Remember: you've got to be in t to win it!

Polite reminder: we have reviewed our car park safety and would appreciate your support with the school gates in order to keep our children safe.

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris	Siyan	
	Izabela	
Team Holmes	Elaya	
	Max	
Team James	Mia	
	Olivia	
Team Finch	Eva-Lee	
	Alex	
STARR	lgor	

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Monday 27 th –	Easter Egg/Bonnet	
Thursday 30 th	Competition – This will be	
March	judged on Thursday	
Wednesday	Year 3/4 Tag Rugby at	
29 th March	Featherstone Rovers	
Thursday 30 th	Easter Craft Afternoon –	
March	Parents invited	
3 ^{rd-} 14 th April	Easter Holidays – School closed for 2 weeks	
Monday 17 th	INSET DAY – School closed	
April	to everyone	
Monday 1st May	Mayday Bank Holiday	
Thursday 4 th May	INSET DAY – Closed for Polling	
Monday 8 th May	Bank Holiday	
Tuesday 9 th - 12 th May	Year 6 SATs week	
29 th – 2 nd June	SPRINGBANK HOLIDAY – School Closed	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)				
Class	%	Place		
Team Morris	83%	4 th		
Team Holmes	93%	1 st		
Team James	88%	3 rd		
Team Finch	90%	2 nd		
Whole School	89%			
Raffle winner	Roll over			

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

This week we have been reading the story of 'Mr Gumpy's Outing.' The children enjoyed listening to the story and predicting what would happen to Mr Gumpy's boat at the end of the story. The children have enjoyed making their own boats and seeing if they float or sink. The Children in Nursery have been learning about capacity and have been using the vocabulary full and empty. The Reception children have been finding learning more about the numbers 6 and 7. A great week Team Morris!

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

We have had a super week in Team Holmes. This week we began reading the story, Vlad and the great fire of London. We have been asking and answering some interesting questions about the events of the great fire or London and what Samuel Pepys role was during this time. In maths we have been recapping place value and looking at equivalent fractions. Great week Team Holmes!

TEAM JAMES: Y3/4

Team James has produced another stellar week of fabulous work. Our discussions about slavery in Ancient Egypt have been very interesting and compelling. We have also been comparing fractions to decimals and we have knocked it out of the park. Shout out to Annabel.

We are in the process of creating Egyptian Death masks, which already look awesome and we are looking forward to our performance of Easter Craft day. Shout out to Akash and Mohammad for their flags of the world. Happy Ramadan

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

Well done Team Finch for another great week. In maths, we have almost finished geometry. We've found it tough, but worked well.

In English, we are producing balanced arguments. Please help your children with their homework.

Special mentions to Eva-Lee and Alex.

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)

Thankyou for contributing £138.35 through your purchases of merchandise, meaning we now have raised enough for the playground reading shed, as well as £57.50 to send to the RND charity, your donations are greatly appreciated.

GENERAL REMINDERS

JOTTER APP

Please sign up to the Jotter App for the school so that you never miss a notification. You can go to your App Store on your phone and download 'Jotter App' and select Streethouse Primary, WF7 6DJ.

FEEDING HUNGRY MINDS

Please ensure your child's account remains in credit to ensure they receive a dinner each day.

Any problems, please let us know! We will be happy to help you.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.